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The Chargé d'affaires ad interim of the United States of America
to the Under-Secretary of State for External Aiffairs

EMBASSY OF' THE UNITED STATES 0F AmERICA

OTTAWA, Marich 16, 1951.

DEARt MR. HEENE.Y:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of March 15, 1951, referri
to an exchange of letters dated June 29 and July 6, 1950O, by which our Gover
ments renewed for the duration of 1950 an agreement first entered into
1942 for the exchange of harvesting niachiery and crews ini the prairie regic

of Canada and the United States, and for other movements of farrn lal
between our two countries.

It is noted that during the past year the resuits achieved under t'
agreemnent have proved very satisfactory, and that for this reason the Canadi
Governrnent wishes to extend the agreement through 1951. 1 arn instruci
by my Government to state that the United States Governent also desi
to extend the agreement through the calendar year 1951, and desires that I

dtifor effectlng the prograrn shouWd, as in previous yeara, be arrani
Lirect],y 1between the Canadipai and United States authc'rities conceirned.

Ini conforrnity with your Governrnent's suggestion, your letter of Mardi
1951, and this reply are being considered as constituting the formnal extensi

Sincerely yoturs,

DON C. BLISS,


